
Springhouse Middle School Announcements 
    Thursday, April 25, 2019 

Today is Day 6  
 
 
 
 
MUSIC/PERFORMING ARTS DEPARTMENT 
TODAY’s After School Music Rehearsals        
Chorale 
 
 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 
Yearbook – LAST CHANCE! 
Have you ordered your Yearbook yet? There's only a few days left to reserve your personalized copy!  
All orders must be in by next Tuesday, April 30th. Order online at Christmas City Studio's website or see 
Mrs. Badesso in Room D141 with your $30 check payment. 
Future Lunch Rotation Change  
Due to the 8th Grade Science PSSA’s next Wednesday, May 1st, the lunch rotation will be changed.  
6th grade will eat 1st lunch, 7th grade will eat 2nd lunch & 8th grade will eat last lunch 
Student Ambassadors 
Attention SMS Ambassadors: The Parkland Teacher Technology Conference would like to ask that you help 
as greeters, direction givers and problem solvers at our conference on May 4th. If you are interested, please 
stop by Mrs. Steigerwalt's room, A157, and pick up a permission slip or print one from your Ambassadors 
Course in Schoology. This is a Saturday, and there will be full and half-day options. If you need volunteer 
hours, this is a great way to get them, and we'll provide breakfast and/or lunch! 
 
 
ATHLETICS 
Cheerleading 
Attention students interested in trying out for Middle School and High School cheerleading:  
You will need to attend the meeting and intramural session on Thursday, May 16th at Springhouse Middle 
School from 3:15-5:30 in the Auxiliary Gym. Please wear a white t-shirt, black shorts and sneakers for 
intramurals. For additional information please visit https://sites.google.com/view/parklandcheerleading  
Follow Parkland Cheer Team on Instagram for daily updates. 
 
 
 
 


